
The Newsletter of Fulwell Infant School Academy 
Mrs. Angus’s message... 

It’s been another very busy and exciting fortnight in school! 
We were delighted to welcome so many of you to the recent book share sessions for Nursery, Reception, and 
Year 2. Although the weather kept us indoors, it was a wonderful opportunity for families to explore and 
celebrate the children’s learning from across the year. Thank you for taking the time to join us. 
Despite the unpredictable weather, today's Summer Fayre went ahead as planned. We are so grateful for 
the many generous donations, including some truly incredible cakes! We are still counting up the funds raised 
and will share the final total with you soon. Thank you for your continued support. 
Our Year 2 children had their visit to Fulwell Juniors this week. Their excellent behaviour impressed 
everyone, and the junior school staff are really looking forward to welcoming them in September. We are 
incredibly proud of all they have achieved. 
Looking ahead, there is still so much to look forward to: 
On Tuesday morning, our children will take part in a second transition visit to their new classes. 
On Wednesday, we are excited to host our Dance Festival – always a highlight of the year! The children have 
been working hard, and this year’s performances are shaping up to be exceptional. We will be putting out all 
our adult chairs for the event, but seating will be limited due to the numbers attending. If you’re able to 
bring a folding chair, seat or similar, please feel free to do so, particularly if standing is an issue. 
In the final week of term, we will be celebrating our time together with a number of special events: 
Leavers’ assemblies for our Year 2 children 
A special assembly for Mrs Bell to thank her for her dedication and wish her well as she becomes 
Headteacher at Barnes. 
And a Year 2 leavers’ disco to give the children a fun and memorable send-off! 
We look forward to seeing many of you at these upcoming events (Mrs Bell’s assembly is in house only)  as we 
end the year on a high. 
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Thank you SOFIA 
for all your work 
setting up the 
summer fayre. 



Guided reading 

Reception book shares took place in classrooms due to the weather. The 
children will bring their books home in July. The provide a treasury of 
memories. 



The school council 
voted and chose 
‘Stick Man cake 
(Jacks Mammy)> 
The cake was then 
raffled. 


